
     The Week from Wednesday to Saturday 

 
Wednesday:                   
 
On Wednesday we met at the Lycée again, where we went to 
the bus station to go to an underground. With it we went to a 
very beautiful big mosque. There was a man who told us about 
the history about the mosque and what they do there. After this 
we ate there our food which we got from our host families. Then 
the Spanish Team got notes with names from each team so we 
formed international teams with one person each from France, 
Italian, Polish, Spain and Germany. In the afternoon we went to 
the bus station again to go to the Musée des Beaux Arts de 
Lyon which I found very beautiful and interesting, because there 
were a lot of big paintings and statues/sculptures I’ve never 
seen before. We went together in our teams and got questions 
on notes which we had to answer. 
 
Thursday: 
 
On Thursday we met at the Lycée to go to the bus station again 
where we went to the wonderful Cathedral which we had seen 
from the sea. We went to a viewing platform where we had the 
view of whole Lyon. Then we went into the Cathedral which was 
more beautiful inside than outside. There were a lot of colourful 
windows of mosaics. Then we went out of the Cathedral and 
one of the French teachers showed us the old side of Lyon 
which has small roads with small alleys. After this trip we went 
to the Museum Gadagne where we sat behind the Museum on 
stairs. Then we had a big break where we could explore the 
stores in the streets. After the break we visited the Museum 
Gadagne. 
 
 
 
 
 



Friday: 
 
First on Friday we met at the Lycée where we held our 
presentations. After this we went together in our international 
groups which were two groups together. Our group worked at a 
Calender which was made with our ideas and consisted of the 
Christian Calendar, the Islamic Calendar and the Jewish 
Calender. Then we presented what we had done and showed 
the other groups about our Calendar/s and they showed us the 
result of their work. Then we buried the Time capsules in the 
school garden where all of us put some things into them which 
had to do something with time. After all of this we had a good 
lunch in the cafeteria. In the afternoon we had a lot of freetime 
where we talked a lot and had a lot of fun. In the evening we 
went to a big park where all teams went all together without 
teachers. Some of us danced to music, the others talked 
together. But we had a lot of fun! 
 
Saturday: 
 
Saturday was the time where we said goodbye to Lyon and the 
other teams. We went to the train where we had to go to the 
airport to fly back home to Marl. For me it was an exciting trip in 
another country and to get to know other nationalities with all 
different cultures we could think about. All in all it was the 
greatest trip with school I’ve ever had and I always could do this 
again! 
 
Ann-Kathrin Wilke 


